RE:Submission for Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types of Abortion)
Bill 2013

I support Senator John Madigan's Health Insurance Amendment (Medicare Funding for Certain Types
of Abortion) Bill 2013 as it discriminates against the unborn child on the basis of it being a boy or a
girl, though usually a girl.

Medicare funding should be removed when " the termination is carried out solely because of the
gender of the fetus" section17A (1) (b) as it can result in serious social consequences such as
population imbalance. Look at China which values boys more than girls. Now China is facing serious
social consequence where there is a shortage of brides. More Chinese men will need to look
overseas for a mate. This can indirectly affect the economy and even the future viability of the
nation. We do not want this scenario in Australia. Say no to the killing of unborn baby girls or baby
boys now by removing Medicare funding of gender selective abortion.

Yours Sincerely
Peter Curtis





